To the Editor,

We’re at a tipping point in our nation’s transition away from dirty climate-harming fossil fuels
toward cleaner, healthier energy sources. Clean energy jobs are among the fastest growing U.S.
occupations. Every 90 seconds, another U.S. household goes solar.

In 2022, President Biden passed the Inflation Reduction Act, the most significant investment in
climate progress in U.S. history. The IRA incentivizes this transition to clean energy through
investment and production tax credits. It also enables individual Americans to take part in the
clean energy transition through rebates and tax credits they can use to electrify their homes and
vehicles.

Many Americans want to take advantage of the IRA tax credits and incentives for electrifying
their homes, but at the same time, many don’t know where to start. I'm writing to use my voice
as a citizen to urge our national and state representatives to help more Americans understand the
clean energy benefits available in the IRA and make it easier for them to use them.

They need to hear from all of us because we all deserve to enjoy the benefits of cleaner air, new
jobs, lower energy bills, and the better future that clean energy offers.

We all have a choice, and today, I am asking my neighbors to speak up for clean energy to make
our community safer, healthier, and more resilient to extreme weather events. Anyone can have a
climate impact—while saving money— by switching to an electric car or considering rooftop solar,
heat pump, or other electric home upgrades.

Our voices and votes matter. We can accelerate the transition to a clean energy future for all.

Thank you,

[Your Name]
[Your Email]
[Your Phone Number]



